
Tuscora Park Board Meeting Minutes 
February 19, 2003 

 
Members Present: Larry Burton, Dan Llewellyn, Mike Noretto, Pam Patacca, Don Kemp, 
Hugh Berry, Park Director Rod Miller, Mayor Ron Brodzinski.   Excused Absence: Phil 
Tidrick Jay Stein, Art Cicconetti. 
 
President Mike Noretto called the meeting to order.   
 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 
RTY Contracts – Noretto met with the New Phila Council’s Finance Committee who 
unanimously approved the proposed RTY contracts for 2003 and 2004.  The contracts have 
been sent to RTY for signatures. 
 
Sidewalks – In a cooperative effort, Tuscora Park will be providing the materials and the 
City will be providing the labor to install sidewalks on Tuscora Ave. from Al Maloney Drive 
to Broadway, up N. Broadway to Wabash Ave.  
 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
Equipment – Miller has ordered $9300 in playground equipment and replacement 
equipment. 
 
Park Police – Miller informed Park Board members that due to a new ruling by the county 
Sheriff, the Park will no longer be able to use off-duty Sheriff deputies as Park police.  Miller 
will be meeting with Mike Johnson to develop a plan to handle the situation. 
 
200th Anniversary – Mayor Brodzinski announced that the City of New Philadelphia will 
celebrate the 200th anniversary of its founding in 2004.  The Mayor asked the Park to plan 
events and decorations as part of the celebration that will begin on New Year’s Eve and 
conclude in October 2004. 
 
 

The next Park board meeting will be held March 26th at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Meeting Adjourned. 


